
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Johnson Way, Shaw Road, 
Swiney Way and Vickery Way, Chilwell) (Prohibition of Waiting) 

Traffic Regulation Order 2021 (5290) 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council have received complaints of inconsiderate and obstructive 
parking at the junctions of Johnson Way, Shaw Road, Swiney Way and Vickery Way at 
Chilwell, which is causing problems in the area. To help alleviate the problem it is proposed 
to introduce ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines) around the 
junctions. 


